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As the Committee is aware, the decisions on what can open during the different tiers 
are set out in our Strategic Framework, which includes measures across a wide 
number of settings and provides a comprehensive approach to reducing infection 
rates and suppressing the spread of the virus. 
 
Our approach and principles remain as set out in our Framework for Decision 
Making, based on clinical evidence, expert advice, and a balanced assessment of 
the risks. While we currently have no plans to allow pool and snooker halls to reopen 
outside of tiers 0 and 1, we keep the content of the Strategic Framework under 
regular review. 
 
I hope this allows the Committee to reply to the Petition. 
 


